
July 2019 President’s Newsletter 

 

Hi guys, 

Get those entries in for our fun summer Tournament, The Dry Heat. It is coming 

up soon on August 5th and 6th. You can invite someone from outside or pick a 

partner from within the club. The Entry form and all the pertinent information can 

be found on TLQMC.NET under Tournaments. 

We have decided to implement a pro-rated membership plan for guys that want 

to join the club prior to the first of the year. If you have any friends that want to 

join in November so they can play in our events prior to the end of the year, this is 

their chance. The SCGA still wants their full fee, but we will pro-rate our portion. 

You can find out more detailed information on the website under new members, 

but here it the pro-ration table. 

          Payment Schedule when Joining TLQMC after the First of the Year  

   

Month Joined  Jan  Feb  Mar  Apr  May  June  July  Aug  Sept  Oct  Nov  Dec  

SCGA Annual Fee  $33  $33  $33  $33  $33  $33  $33  $33  $33  $33  $33  $33  

Men's Club Dues  $77  $70  $63  $56  $49  $42  $35  $28  $21  $14  $7  $0  

Total Due  $110  $103  $96  $89  $82  $75  $68  $61  $54  $47  $40  $33  
 

 

There is a lot of activity going on to prepare for the upcoming season. 

Construction will begin in the Santa Rosa Club in early July. We hope all will be 

completed in time for them to accommodate our November and December 

events. The Calendar of Events for 2020, including changes suggested by our 

members, can now be found on the website under Event Calendar. 

That’s about it for now. Enjoy the rest of your summer. 

Thanks, 

Joe Rutherford  

President TLQMC  


